
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours  

Construction Update: August 3, 2018 
  

Here’s an update of work happening around the hospital.  
 
Sherbrooke Street (from East Columbia Street to just east of Fader St) 

• Bird’s excavation on Sherbrooke Street will likely finish up next week. Then they’ll replace 
sections of the sidewalks on both sides of the street. 

• Telus will continue their work on Sherbrooke Street sometime after August 8. 

East Columbia Street (from Sherbrooke St. to Keary St.) 
• Bird Construction’s work continues and will extend into September. 
• The work is almost finished between Sherbrooke Street and the hospital’s main entrance, and 

sidewalks are open. 
• In August the work will shift south. Sidewalks and the bike lane will be closed between the 

Hospital’s Main and Emergency driveway entrances. We suggest you use the west sidewalk on East 
Columbia Street to avoid as much construction as possible. 

• Also in August the crosswalk at Hospital Street will be shifted southward, for about 3 weeks. 
Because sidewalks on the hospital-side of the street will be closed in that area, this crosswalk will 
provide access ONLY to the hospital’s west entrance (Medical Imaging) from the east side of the street 
(Watch for ambulances). Use crosswalks at Sherbrooke or Keary Streets for neighbourhood access. 

Intersection of Keary Street and East Columbia Street  
• The work in this intersection will now likely take place in September. Work will extend as far west 

as Pensioners Hall on Keary Street (north lane and north parking lane) and as far south as Brown’s 
Socialhouse (east parking lane and sidewalk, and northbound bike lane) on East Columbia Street. 
Expect traffic delays and sidewalk disruptions. 

Keary Street (from East Columbia Street to Brunette Avenue) 
• This excavation will now likely start in late September and last to the end of 2018 between East 

Columbia and Brunette Avenue. 

For Concerns or More Info on Hospital Construction 
 
Construction notices related to the above work can be found at fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian which is 
where to sign up for future construction notices, or to learn more about the hospital’s redevelopment. 

Direct questions or concerns related to hospital construction to feedback@fraserhealth.ca  or 
604.418.5326. Visit fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian  
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